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June 10, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members of Mississauga General Committee 
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5B 3C1 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Chair and Committee Members: 
 

Re:  Micro-mobility Program Development Phase 1 Report 
 
On behalf of the Mississauga Board of Trade (MBOT), I am pleased to write to Committee today to offer our 
support for the recommendations in this report. 
 
Mississauga like other municipalities should embrace new and environmentally responsible modes of 
transportation for its residents and visitors to get around our city. 
 
Micro-mobility modes of transportation have become very popular and provide commuters with yet another 
option in their travels. 
 
Private sector operators of these systems have a proven track record of superior service and reliability and 
should be considered strong partners with the City of Mississauga in the delivery of this program. 
 
We hope and trust that Committee will recommend going ahead with this initiative and would be pleased to 
offer our help in any way. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Trevor McPherson 
President & CEO 
ceo@mbot.com  
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